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Change of the Case for the SD Memory Card
Date of Issue
February 2022
Relevant Models
NZ1MEM-2GBSD, NZ1MEM-4GBSD, NZ1MEM-8GBSD, NZ1MEM-16GBSD

Thank you for your continued support of Mitsubishi Electric programmable controllers, MELSEC series.
We are informing you that the case for the SD memory card will be changed.
There is no impact on the general specifications, performance specifications, and functions of the SD memory card due to the 
change.

1 RELEVANT MODELS
The target models are shown below.

2 DETAILS ON THE CHANGE
The case for the SD memory card will be changed as follows.
The opening/closing method will also be changed.

3 REASON FOR THE CHANGE
The conventional case will be discontinued.

4 CHANGEOVER PERIOD
The change applies to the products manufactured in and after March 2022.
Depending on the stock situation, the products before change may be delivered even after the changeover period.
We appreciate your kind understanding.

Product Model
SD memory card NZ1MEM-2GBSD, NZ1MEM-4GBSD, NZ1MEM-8GBSD, NZ1MEM-16GBSD

Before change After change

Push in the part where the word PUSH is written.
The claws are off while you press the part.
Open the case while pushing the part.

Unlock the case to open it.
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TRADEMARKS
SD and SDHC are either registered trademarks or trademarks of SD-3C, LLC.
The company names, system names and product names mentioned in this technical bulletin are either registered trademarks 
or trademarks of their respective companies.
In some cases, trademark symbols such as '' or '' are not specified in this technical bulletin. 

Version Date of Issue Revision
A February 2022 First edition
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